
Creating healthy, Christ-centered 
ministry environments. 

Keeping kids safe.

As an Archdiocese, weÊre ready to take 
the next step in youth safety. 

The new Policies for the Safety of 
Children and Youth is how weÊll do it.












What the Policies do: 

• Create participation 
requirements regarding 
who can help with youth 
ministry programs and 
events 

• Establish clear reporting 
procedures 

• Identify boundaries about 
what is inappropriate in 
ministry

What you can do: 

1. Visit the official youth safety 
website: goarch.org/safety 

2. Watch the 10 episode youth safety 
video series 

3. Download the easy-to-follow 
checklist to learn how you can 
become a Youth Worker


